
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

This week: Children finish for term 3 on Friday September 28th. 

School will resume for Term 4 on MONDAY October 15th. 

 

First Communion: Parents and families interested in their children  preparing for 

the Sacraments should contact the Principal, Dean Savoia. 

 

Swimming Term 4: Swimming classes will be held each Friday between 11am 

and 12.30. Parents are warmly welcomed to come and help. There will also be 

SwimClub for students in Years 4 and up. This will be held one afternoon a week 

after school. More details early next term! 
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      NEWSLETTER Term 3, Week 10, 2012 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and families,  The end of another term has quickly come around. 
Once again, thank you to parents and families for the support you have given 
us. Our recent Open Day was very well-attended and enjoyed by those who 
made the effort to come. I wish children and staff a happy, safe holiday. 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen each 

day at Warlawurru School. Please ask 

your child if they were chosen today. 

Justice = Being fair in our actions and words. 

M T W Th F 

35 46 41 40 40 

Our school enrolment is 64 students 

Last week at Red Hill! 

3 yo Kindy children en-

joying lemonade they 

made with their teachers 

Katherine and Anansa. 

Mums and grannies enjoying 

Open Day. 
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Sunday’s Gospel: Mk 9: 38-43 “Whoever is not against us is for us”.                    
         Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Photos from Open Day Term 3. Many thanks 

to all parents and friends who attended. 


